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Re: MEMO INVITATION ALL REGIONS - ECOTOURISM WEBINAR SERIES

1 message

BMB Npd <npd@bmb.gov.ph> Fri, Aug 20, 2021 at 8:30 AM
To: pambcs cdd <pambcs.cddts@gmail.com>, CDDTS DENR-CAR <cddts.denrcar@gmail.com>, Yahoo! Mail
<pawczmscaraga@yahoo.com>, denr3pawd@yahoo.com, PAMBCS CDD <pambcs.r4da@gmail.com>, DENR Mimaropa Region
<mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, CDD DENR - 5 <cdddenr5@yahoo.com>, denr7cdd@gmail.com, DENR PAMBCS
<denrpambcsr02@gmail.com>, CDDR8 DENR <cdd_denr8@yahoo.com>, Conservation And Development Division
<cdd_denrda@yahoo.com.ph>, Pambc Cdd <pambccddmimaropa@gmail.com>, DENR CDD-2018
<denrcddr6.2018@gmail.com>, CDD Dats <cdd.denrda@gmail.com>, pawd regionxi <pawd_regionxi@yahoo.com>, PAMBCS
DENR10 <r10.pambs@gmail.com>, denr10@gmail.com, BMB Napwc <napwc@bmb.gov.ph>, pawczms9@yahoo.com,
PAMBCS Region IX <pambcs9@gmail.com>, pambcs12@gmail.com, penrobatanes@gmail.com, cuatroislas20@gmail.com,
Apo Island Protected Landscape and Seascape <denraipls@gmail.com>, Tubbataha Reefs Natural Park
<tmo@tubbatahareefs.org>, Sibalom Natural Park <sibalomnaturalpark@gmail.com>, Pamitinan Protected Landscape
<pplrizal2020@gmail.com>, mknp.pasu@gmail.com, CENTRAL CEBU PROTECTED LANDSCAPE <ccpl.denr@gmail.com>,
Apo Reef DENR <aporeef_denr@yahoo.com>, "bcc: Balinsasayao Twin Lakes Natural Park" <balinsasayaopamb@gmail.com>,
mppmngpl.picodeloro@gmail.com, banahawcristobal@gmail.com, penrobataan@yahoo.com.ph,
bongsanglaynaturalpark@gmail.com, penropalawanpawczms@gmail.com, samarislandnaturalpark20@gmail.com, "Mt.
Kitanglad PAMB" <kitangladpamb@gmail.com>, hamiguitan.protect@gmail.com, mountpulagnationalpark@gmail.com,
ncredd@gmail.com

Cc: Albe Duyapat <duyapatalbe@gmail.com>, cristineellen.camba@gmail.com, Clint Michael Cleofe
<clintmichaelcleofe@gmail.com>, barbara_pernia@yahoo.com, scarfacedminion@gmail.com, melba salditos
<melbs2003@gmail.com>, audiebautista@yahoo.com, Melodyann Malano <ann.malano@bmb.gov.ph>,
emelyn_penaranda@yahoo.com, cristineellen.camba@mail.com, ambangeg@gmail.com, camper gene
<corapugal@gmail.com>, gelarguillas@gmail.com, lornaf1965@gmail.com, Reginaldo Bueno <rgbuenosg@gmail.com>,
30atlantika@gmail.com, Allan Hilot <allanphilot@gmail.com>, brendymadarang@yahoo.com, jennenllena@gmail.com,
marlynbanda@ymail.com

Good day!

Dear All,

Our apologies for the mix-up of dates. The Webinar will be conducted on September 17, 24 and Oct 1.
We will resend the supposed final documents.

Thank you very much :)

Kind regards,

National Parks Division

DENR - Biodiversity Management Bureau
Ninoy Aquino Parks and Wildlife Center
Quezon Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
Trunkline: (02) 8924-6031 loc. 232

Confidentiality Notice: The contents of this message and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee(s) and
may contain confidential and/or privileged information that may be legally protected from disclosure. If you are not the
intended recipient of this message, or if this message has been addressed to you in error, please immediately alert the
sender by reply email and then delete this message and any attachments from your system. If you are not the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, copying, or storage of this message or its attachments is
strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

On Wed, Aug 18, 2021 at 1:02 PM BMB Npd <npd@bmb.gov.ph> wrote:
Dear Colleagues,

We hope this email finds you well.

The BMB in partnership with BioFin Project is organizing a three-part Webinar Series on Ecotourism. The said event will
be conducted on September 17, 24 and October 1, 2021, respectively.

Relative to this, we would like to invite the PASus and/or APASus, 2 staff from the PAMO and PAMB members of the
Ecotourism Committee or Equivalent committee of the 38 selected protected areas.

The PA Management Office may invite at most 7 pax from the following members of the Protected Area Management
Board of the selected 38PAs:
Representatives from the Local Government Unit preferably with at least one (1) Municipal Tourism Officer
or Provincial Tourism Officer;


mailto:npd@bmb.gov.ph

Representatives from the Non-Government Organizations, People’s Organizations, and/or the Private Sector
either directly or indirectly involved in ecotourism per PA; and
Representative/s from partner academe.

The Memo invitation is attached herein for reference.

Further, we encourage that students from the partner academe be invited to watch online via the FB page of the Bureau
@denrbiodiversity.

Lastly, we have prepared a Matrix where you can indicate the name, designation and email addresses of the nominees or
confirmed PAMB members who will participate in the said Webinar. Please click here.

Should you have queries and clarifications, please email us.

We hope for positive feedback from your end. Thank you very much.

Our kind regards,

National Parks Division

DENR - Biodiversity Management Bureau
Ninoy Aquino Parks and Wildlife Center
Quezon Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
Trunkline: (02) 8924-6031 loc. 232

Confidentiality Notice: The contents of this message and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee(s) and
may contain confidential and/or privileged information that may be legally protected from disclosure. If you are not the
intended recipient of this message, or if this message has been addressed to you in error, please immediately alert the
sender by reply email and then delete this message and any attachments from your system. If you are not the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, copying, or storage of this message or its attachments is
strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.


https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1hkBcWvnT29Tk8_5AMbQ7R_lpnxEP08Qv/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=112891096839765143973&rtpof=true&sd=true

